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To our members, we miss you and hope you are all keeping well. It’s been a long time since we
have been able to get together and whilst restrictions are easing it is not yet possible for us to
re-open the Kingfisher Bar.

  

We are closely monitoring the regulations issued by the Scottish government and obviously
want to ensure any return to the club is safe for our members. The regulations at present
though are such that we are not able to re-open without making a substantial investment and
alterations to the premises which would then only allow us to have a limited number of people
on site. We have therefore taken the decision to defer opening until restrictions reduce further.
This will unfortunately mean that all events remain cancelled until further notice including this
years gala day.

  

We will open again as soon as we deem it is safe to do so and we are already planning events
for next year, which will be our 40th anniversary. Dates to mark in your diary are:

  

2nd to 4th April 2021 Beer festival
30th May 2021 Garden party
4th September 2021 Gala day

  

We have managed to start some limited cricket activity with heavily restricted training, in the
hope that we will have some sport on our wonderfully maintained ground this year.

  

We hope to see you all as soon as it is safe for us to open, in the meantime look after
yourselves and stay safe.

  

  

Livingston Cricket Club
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